Samantha S

From: Malepo Phoshoko <MSPhoshoko@environment.gov.za>
Sent: 11 March 2013 09:30 AM

To: Matthew Hemming

Subject: 12/9/11/L1010/6 Ash Dam Ext 3, Komati Power Station

Dear Matthew
This serves to confirm receipt of the draft EIA Report for the abovementioned project.
Regards

Malepo Phoshoko

Waste Licencing

National Department of Environmental Affairs Private Bag X 447, Pretoria, 0001

315 Pretorius Street, Fedsure Building
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This message and any attachments transmitted with it are intended solely for the addressee(s) and may be legally
privileged and/or confidential. If you have received this message in error please destroy it and notify the sender.
Any unauthorized usage, disclosure, alteration or dissemination is prohibited. The Department of Environmental
Affairs accepts no responsibility for any loss whether it be direct, indirect or consequential, arising from information
made available and actions resulting there from.

The views and opinions expressed in this e-mail message may not necessarily be those of Management.



